
  I want to extend my sincere appreciation to all of you to making

Florauna Lodge Grooming a successful endeavor after one year

of establishment.

  Upon evaluation of operational costs, I have determined that it is

necessary to increase my prices. This change will be an additional

$10 per dog but the nail trimming will remain the same. March 1st,

2019 will be the effective date.

  I am offering the 2018 pricing to remain the same to anyone who

wishes to purchase sessions in advance. You may purchase any

amount you wish, even if it is only one. You may decide not to 

participate as well and that is perfectly okay.

  The proceeds will hopefully help me obtain another grooming

salon that is in desperate need to keep up with the demand for

my mobile service.

  I have set up a tab on my website where you can pay via Paypal

or credit card, whichever is easier for you. If you prefer, you may 

pay by check as well. Here's the information you will need :

www.floraunalodge.com

Florauna Lodge Grooming

865 Hill's Point Road

Charlotte, VT 05445

(802)383-8200(for any question you may text or call)

floraunalodge@gmail.com

HAPPY 2019!

THANK YOU!....KELLEY

http://www.floraunalodge.com/
mailto:floraunalodge@gmail.com

